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January 10, 2017  RE: Georgia DOT Approval of Red Head C6+, A7+, and G5 adhesives  To Whom It May Concern,  As of the date of this letter, Red Head C6+, A7+, and G5 adhesives are approved for use by the Georgia Department of Transportation.  The above products can be found listed on the most up-to-date Approved / Qualified Product List for Epoxy Resin Adhesives by visiting the following link:  http://www.dot.ga.gov/PartnerSmart/Materials/Documents/qpl15.pdf   (Found on Page 3)  If you have any questions about our Red Head adhesives, please contact our technical support center by calling 1-800-848-5611 or emailing Technical@itwccna.com.   Sincerely,  

  Amy Kolczak Codes and Approvals Manager ITW Commercial Construction North America          


